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The Drainage Bylaw, 2021 
 
ISSUE 
This report submits Bylaw No. 9772, The Drainage Bylaw, 2021 (the “Bylaw”) for City 
Council’s consideration. This Bylaw implements City Council’s decision to adopt a new 
drainage bylaw. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9772, The Drainage Bylaw, 2021. 

 
BACKGROUND 
At its April 26, 2021 Regular Business Meeting, City Council considered the report of 
the General Manager, Community Services, and resolved: 
 

1. That the proposed changes to drainage regulation, as outlined in the April 12, 
2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services, be approved; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to draft a new drainage bylaw to replace 
Bylaw No. 8379, The Drainage Bylaw, 2005. 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
In accordance with City Council’s instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 9772, 
The Drainage Bylaw, 2021 for City Council’s consideration. 
 
APPENDIX 
1. Proposed Bylaw No. 9772, The Drainage Bylaw, 2021.  
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